	
	


Call to order
A meeting of the Grady High School GOTeam was held at Inman MS on 01/29/2018 at 5:00 pm.
Attendees
Attendees from Grady:  Blankenship, Bockman, Brandhorst, Bray, Corbett, Herrera, Kinard, Pilson, (GOTeam members); Barnes (Grady Instructional Coach).
Members not in attendance:  Brewer, Hammond, Styles.
Approval of minutes
Minutes from the 12/11/2017 meeting were approved with no revisions. Move: Herrara, Second: Brandhorst
Budget Discussion - Joint Inman and Grady Go Teams
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Atlanta Public Schools representative Alana Bethea, Assistant Director of School Allotments, presented a budget process overview to a joint session of the Inman and Grady Go Teams.  APS is using a new funding formula for the FY19 budget called the Student Success Formula, which provides an allocation to the principals and they must fund everything, including staff from the budget. In the past, principals received a teacher allotment and a separate dollar allocation. Allocations are based on a per student formula with extra earnings weighted for specific student populations (poverty level, special education, etc.). There is a holdback, similar to an austerity cut. In this formula, the teacher leveling process and fluctuations based on student enrollment should have a smaller overall impact - schools would lose the per student amount, rather than losing a whole teacher. This allocation reflects all the money that will be provided; there is no additional money from Title I or signature programs, etc. The Go Teams had questions around enrollment projections, as they were different than those presented at a recent APS board meeting. 
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Budget Discussion - Grady Go Team 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Grady Go Team then met separately to discuss Grady’s budget process and overview. Barnes presented initial information regarding enrollment projections and subsequent FY19 funding. Grady is projected for 1346 students with a total budget allocation of $11,349,311. The next step is for the principal to present a draft budget to the Go Team. Principal Bockman will provide a matrix showing school outcomes based on the strategic plan to inform upcoming budget discussions. Go Team members should circulate questions via email ahead of the February meeting.
New Business
Approval of a new President Chair - Brewer has officially stepped down as the President of the Go Team, but will remain on the board. Current VP Herrera volunteered to serve as the Interim President. This was approved unanimously. Move: Bray, Second: Blankenship
Public Comment - none

Announcements
· February 12, 2018 - Regular meeting
· March 5, 2018 - Regular meeting and final budget approval
· April 16, 2018 - Regular meeting
Adjournment
The meeting adjourned at 6:19pm. 
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